
                  Archibald Lake Association  

                                                                            www.archibaldlake.com 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

We hope that you had a happy holiday season and are looking forward to 2025 and to many good times, 

especially your time at Archibald Lake.  Here at the Archibald Lake Association, we are beginning our 

Membership season. As always, we are asking current members to renew their memberships.  Additionally, 

we are asking those of you who are not members with property or cabins near or on the lake to consider 

joining or rejoining our Association. 

First of all, we would like to thank all of you who renewed and joined the Association in 2024. We had 142 

members in 2024.  We would like to give a special thank you to those who contributed extra to our ecology 

initiative in 2024.    64 members donated $4640 to the ecology fund!  All these funds help us maintain and 

improve Archibald Lake. 

We are aware that many of you have adult children with families who spend quality time with you at the lake. 

We encourage you to talk to them about the value of also becoming members. If they are interested in joining 

the Association, please let us know, and Steve can send them the needed forms and information. 

This year, we are also asking you to indicate whether we can contact you by text, if needed.  We found last 

year that many of you indicated a preference for texting.  If that works for you, let us know on the 

Membership form. 

Last year we sent everyone a complete list of the many Association accomplishments over the years.  If you 

would like to see that list again please go to the Association website at 

https://www.archibaldlakehomeowners.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/ALA-Accomplishments.pdf.   

The Archi Times comes out 3 times a year (Spring, Summer, and Fall). It provides our members with 

information about our Association activities and volunteer opportunities. You can help support us by 

volunteering in a number of different ways.  Please check the appropriate boxes on the membership form if 

you are willing and able to help. 

Once again, we welcome you to the 2025 Archibald season. We hope to see you at our Annual Meeting on 

Saturday June 21 and at our Annual Picnic on Saturday August 16. 

 

Karla Doyle, President 

 

Steve Fleming and Betsy Nock   Membership Co-chairs 

 

Membership printing provided by The EnhanceCo Company.   Thank you! 
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